

Dear Ms Meynell

I am writing in support of the planning application for 106 King Henry's Road as submitted by

- I have lived on King Henry's Road for 15 years in a terrace of houses similar to those on the Chalcot Estate and I have watched the original houses fall into a state of decline and disrepair. For the good of the street, the estate needs houses to be rejuvenated.
- The Katz's have been part of our community for over 15 years and we welcome their development. We ask the council to approve the application.
- We have had similar work done to houses on our street including our own house and support the application. A refurbished house can guarantee a better building standards and will be environmentally friendlier.
- We support the design and construction of new build houses in our neighbourhood.
- It is vital that long-standing community members are enabled through the planning process to remain in their original houses, rather than being forced to move to the suburbs to find larger properties.

With best wishes

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.